
    

 

Clifton Creek Primary School 

 

CFA Visit  

The children were delighted to 
see the arrival of the CFA 
education bus at school last 
Tuesday morning.  The children 
were engaged in learning more 
about Home Fire Safety. 
 

Barrie & Danielle talked about 
how to get our homes ready for a 
bushfire. We watched a movie 
about Australia’s worst fires. We 
played a game where we had to 
get the area ready for the fire.   
by Macy & Mystique 
 

We learnt about “Stop, Drop and 
Roll”. We learnt how to plan for a 
fire.     
by Gracie 
 

Cooper presented a donation of 
$110.15 collected for the Glen 
Maggie/Seaton/Maffra  CFA 
brigades. They  were on hand 
when  fires impacted earlier this 
year while Cooper was on a 
camping holiday. 
 

 

 
BOOK CLUB  
Please return orders & money 
by next Tuesday 7th May.  

phone:  5157 9251  mobile: 0427 582 998 

1020 Deptford Rd Clifton Creek 3875   
email: clifton.creek.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  

website : www.cliftoncreekps.vic.edu.au 
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 Calendar– Term 2 

APRIL 

Mon 29 

 

Music with Hilary  

AASC– Table Tennis 

Tues 30 Playgroup 

EG Shire Library Van  

R.E. with Diana & Ma' 

Wed 24 Marc Van  

AASC at school 

Tuesday 30 

to 2 May  

DOXA City Camp Gr 4—6 

MAY  

Tuesday 7 Book Club orders due 

Finance Mee4ng 

Thursday 9 Cross Country at Eagle Point  

Friday 10  Mothers Day Dinner 

Friday 17 Working Bee 

JUNE  

Monday 10 Queens B’day—Public Holiday  

Friday 14 Report Wri4ng Day pupilfree 

Monday 24  Parent teacher Interviews 

Friday 28 Last Day Term 2  



 

FANG  & TUCKSHOP 

A reminder there will be no Friday 

Fang/Tuckshop this week as our 

senior students are away on camp. 
 

A yummy thankyou to Mellissa 

Holloway, Nick and Chloe who 

prepared our first Friday Fang on 

2013.  Lots of delicious dishes were 

served and devoured!   
 

DOXA City Camp 

Please check the itinerary to ensure 

your child has all things they need.  

Please remember that we need to be 

at the station by 6.00am as we are 

catching a bus to Traralgon. 

Students will need to bring their 

lunch, a drink and snacks for 

Tuesday. 

I can be contacted on the school 

mobile phone— 0427 582 998 or my 

own mobile  0412 567 092. 
 

DINNER FOR MUMS 

On Friday afternoon the children 

made beautiful invitations for their 

mums/special friends to attend our 

Mother’s Day Dinner on Friday 10th 

May.  If you are unable to attend our 

lovely sit down meal, please let us 

know so we can arrange a ‘stand in’ 

for the evening.   

Playgroup 

Last Tuesday we held our first 

playgroup.  Jo Giblin (Little Green 

Frog) and Faith will be in the library 

again this week at 10am with some 

wonderful activities for babies/

toddlers.  Please spread the word 

and support this free initiative! 

Little Green  Frog is a program that 

provides early childhood support 

and resources to communities in 

East Gippsland. 
 

 

 

RECYCLING -Good News 

Last Thursday we welcomed Sharyn 

Fox from Cleanaway who presented 

us with special stickers to put on our 

recycling bins.  After many years of 

trying to have our recycling 

collected by a rubbish company, we 

have finally succeeded and will now 

have 5 of our paper bins collected a 

month.  Please look out in the local 

papers for photos and a media 

release by Cleanaway. 
 

 

 

 

ANZAC DAY 
Last Thursday Nicholas 
represented our school in laying 
a wreath at the Bairnsdale 
ceremony.  

Condolences 

We would like to offer our condolences to Gina Callander (past parent) on 

the sad loss of her mother. 

We would also like to offer our condolences to Michael Fontana on the loss 

of his father. 

We would also like to offer our condolences to the Riley family on the death 

of Ashley. (Ashley has been maintaining our trees, fences and gardens.) 



Cross Country 

The senior students have been 

‘cutting laps’ around the school in 

preparation for the Cross Country at 

Eagle Point on Thursday 9th May.  In 

the morning the ground is often 

damp.  The children are reminded to 

bring a spare pair of shoes in case 

their running shoes get wet. 

It was with many hugs and 
farewells that we said goodbye 
to Taylor and Brooke last Friday. 
We hope they have a fantastic 
time at their new school, and 
look forward to seeing them 
when they visit us soon.  
In maths this term we will be 
building on our number skills as 
well as learning about time, 
shape, measurement, data and 
money. In literacy all the 
children will have individually 
selected reading words to learn. 
Look out for these coming home 
in new take home bags this 
week. 
Have a great week, 
Kat 

Grade 6 Transition to 
secondary education  
Nagle College  Open Night 
Wednesday 8th May  4.40—8pm  
For further information contact  
Ms Rhonda Lawrance  5152 9928 
 

Bairnsdale Secondary College 
Information Evening Tuesday May 
21.  For further information contact - 
Ross Graham 5150 4800 
 
School Council  
Next Finance Meeting is 
proposed for Tuesday 7th May, 
4pm at school.  Next School 
Council Meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday 22 May at Ethos 
NRM office, 162 McLeod St 
Bairnsdale at 5.30pm. 
  
Active After School 
Communities 
Please note that on Monday 
afternoons our school bus will 
deliver the AASC participants to 
the Table Tennis Centre and you 
will need to collect your children 
from the Table Tennis Centre at 
4.15 pm.   (Note time change) 
On Wednesdays, our school bus 
will leave school at 4.15pm, 
delivering the children to the Wy 
Yung bus stop around 4.30pm. 

AASC—TERM TWO     2013  
      

Mondays  at the Bairnsdale Table Tennis Centre –  pick up 4.15pm 

and Wednesdays at Clifton Creek PS 

 Week 2 Week 3  Week 4 Week 5  Week 6 Week 7 

Monday  

Wednesday 

29 April 

1 May  

6 May 

8 May 

13 May 

15 May  

20 May 

22 May 

27 May 

29 May 

3 June 

5 June 



Fostering Futures for Kids in Farkwa  
The Great Gatsby in 3D at  
Sun Cinema in Bairnsdale on  
Thursday May 30 at 7pm.  
$18 ticket – INCLUDES SUPPER 
- plus $1 at cinema for 3D glasses.      

WANTED Rental properties in the 
Clifton Creek area. Please phone 
Katrina Kay  0402 699 639 

 

Child Support Free Legal 

Advice - 17 May 2013 Child 

Support Legal Service 

Victoria Legal Aid  
DATE: 17 MAY 2013  

TIME: Free half hour sessions 

between 9:00 am and 12:00 pm  

Venue: Victoria Legal Aid  

101A Main Street 

BAIRNSDALE VIC 3875 

Please phone (03) 269 0408 for an 

appointment or 1800 677 402 

during business hours.  

Bairnsdale & District 
Challenging Behaviour Parent 
Support Group 
You are warmly invited to attend 
the following morning coffee/teas 
of the Bairnsdale & District 
Challenging Behaviour Parent 
Support Group. Parents of 
children with autism, ADHD, ODD 
& undiagnosed additional needs 
are warmly invited to attend. 
When:..Wednesday May 8th 2013  
Time:....10am—noon 
Venue:.....Relle’s Chatterbox Café 
(2 / 180 Main Street – Campbell’s 
Centreway Arcade, Bairnsdale) 
This meeting will be an informal 
opportunity to get together in 
relaxed surroundings and chat. 
Meals available if you wish to have 
lunch afterwards. Coffee & cake is 
available to purchase as well.  
For further information please 
contact  Narelle 51 522 126 -  
0414 915 440  
or 
Yvonne Waite from Parent To 
Parent Gippsland 1800 010 453 
p2pg@noahsarkinc.org.au  

Thanks for your shopping support earning rewards our little school 

Collect Earn & Learn stickers with your Safeway dockets. 

Shop at David Luckes Fresh Food Market and use your REWARD tag 

Shop at IGA Ritchies (locally at Paynesville & Lucknow) for community rewards. 

Ask Robyn if you need extra tags or sticker sheets  

THANK YOU 

 

Nurse on call 

For 24/7 advice on medical questions contact the Nurse on Call, phone number is 

1300 60 60 24  

http://www.health.vic.gov.au/nurseoncall/ 


